
 

 

 

News This Week… 
 

Parent Survey – Have you responded yet? 

Our annual parent survey is still open but will close very soon.  If you 

haven’t already completed it – please act now. 

 

The survey takes around 15 minutes and is completely anonymous. 

 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/HPE2jr  

 

It’s incredibly important that you share your views with us – your 

response really does make a big difference!   

 

 

Sponsored Read 

Next week sees the start of our Sponsored Read and there will be letters sent home on Monday 

with the children containing further information.  This year we are asking the whole school to 

join the reading fun, from Nursery to Year 6 and we hope to raise even 

more than we did last year! 

For our younger children in EYFS who cannot yet read independently, 

the focus will be on time spent listening to someone read to them.   

Even if you are not able to raise sponsorship money, we would like all the 

children to record and enter how many minutes they read or listen for 

the week – let’s see if we can be the winning school again this year! 

 

 

Fabulous FRoGS Events 

Our PTA have been working hard in planning their next events taking place before the Easter 

break. 

 

The KS2 Film Night for children in Years 3-6 will take place after school on Thursday 

21st March from 3.15-5.45pm.  All children must be collected from this event, due to 

the late finish. 

 

The Easter Egg Hunt will take place on Sunday 24th March and is open to 

everyone.  Tickets can be purchased for siblings, friends or others – they do 

not have to attend our school, all are welcome to come and join the fun! 

 

Flyers with booking forms were sent out with the children this week.  If you did not receive one, 

please visit Miss Best in the school office who will be able to help. 

 

When returning booking forms for these events, please include the correct money as we are 

unable to give change. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend. 

Richard Ferris 

Headteacher 
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Attendance Stars 
Classes with the highest attendance this week: 

1st Place – Falcons (98.4%) 

2nd Place – Tigers (98.3%) 

3rd Place – Eagles (97.4%) 

 

Pride of Bracknell Forest Awards - Competition News 

Thank you to everyone who sent in their entry for the Pride of Bracknell Forest Competition with 

the theme of ‘Reduce, Reuse and Recycle’.  These have been submitted and all 

the entries will now be put on display in the Lexicon Shopping Centre. 

They will be displayed inside the unit which used to be ‘Plush’, which is opposite 

Fenwick from the evening of Thursday 21st March to the afternoon of Wednesday 

27th March.   



       

https://sport4kids.biz/camp-venues/great-hollands

